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Comments: | live in the Sawtoth National Recreation Area and have seen continual degradation of the area due
to increased motorized travel. In my opinion we need to severely limit motorized use to protect the forest. To
encourage yet another motorized vehicle is irresponsible. Ebikes need to be limited to roads and other motor
designated trails. They are not benign .... They are yet another motor incursion to detract from a healthy
ecosystem and harass wildlife.



